
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/31/2024 12:53:41 AM

First name: Bjorn

Last name: Buttermann

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I think this is well-intentioned but misguided. Just about any climber will agree that bolting and other

anchor management should be properly regulated to preserve wilderness areas, this policy is far too restrictive

and the USFS will almost certainly lack the capacity to actually enforce it without banning climbing outright. It's

very disappointing to see such shortsightedness from the USFS and I hope a better solution is found. Please

refer to the American Alpine Club's comments on this for a much more thorough analysis of the flaws in this

policy.


